This report is prepared by the Belarusian Students’ Association team – a coalition of student unions of different Belarusian universities, whose aim is to unite the student community of Belarus to fight peacefully for their rights, both students' and civil ones. The Belarusian Students’ Association aims to promote mutual understanding, academic collaboration, and support for Belarusian students pursuing higher education in Europe through various initiatives and programs.
This report contains information regarding the accessibility of the websites of 51 Higher Educational Institutions (HEIs) in Belarus and several vocational schools. We evaluated the websites according to the following criteria: availability of the website in both official languages (Belarusian and Russian), website version for visually impaired individuals, access to the timetable and information regarding the examination. 
Availability of the websites in both official languages
According to the Constitution of the Republic of Belarus, the Belarusian and Russian languages are the two official languages in Belarus. It means that both languages should be equally represented in the country as well as in public services. In reality, there are some challenges to guarantee this. There is the Russian version on all HEIs websites. The Russian version is the most complete one, and it is present on all HEIs’ websites. The situation is different with the Belarusian language version. 31 out of 51 HEIs’ websites have the complete Belarusian version. By that, we mean that the content of Russian and Belarusian versions is identical. 13 HEIs’ websites have limited content compared to the Russian version. For example, at Belarusian State University some faculty websites have the Belarusian version, while some of them do not. Belarusian National Technical University does not have a timetable in Belarusian, only Russian. A number of other websites have less content in Belarusian than in Russian. 6 HEIs’ websites do not have a Belarusian version at all. 
We could not find the website of the Homel Engineering Institute of the Ministry of Emergency Situations of the Republic of Belarus.
Accessibility of the websites for visually impaired individuals
14 websites of HEIs do not have a version for visually impaired individuals or have very limited options for settings. All other websites have good versions for visually impaired individuals. These versions can be set up according to specific needs, including audio support.
Access to the timetable and information regarding the examination 
Accessing exam and timetable information can be challenging for students due to several obstacles. Many university websites are not user-friendly, making it difficult to navigate and find the required information. Additionally, some websites lack vital details about exams and timetables, leading to confusion and stress. Moreover, the availability of this information varies across faculty websites, causing inconsistency and dissatisfaction for students. 

To sum up, generally, the HEIs’ websites are accessible to students and other interested parties. However, there are a number of obstacles that limit accessibility like the usage of Belarusian, accessibility for visually impaired individuals, and the information regarding the exams and timetables.
